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BY E-MAIL 
msavel@oecorp.ca 

 
February 21, 2018 
 
Mike Savel 
Director, Energy Generation 
Oakville Enterprises Corporation 
P. O. Box 1900 
861 Redwood Square 
Oakville ON  L6K 0C7 
 
Dear Mr. Savel: 
 
Re: Oakville Enterprises Corporation 
 Notice of Proposal under Section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998 

OEB File No. EB-2018-0005  
 
  
On January 3, 2018, Oakville Enterprises Corporation filed a notice of proposal under 
section 80 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, as an affiliate of Oakville Hydro 
Electricity Distribution Inc., a licensed distributor in Ontario.  
 
The notice of proposal relates to Oakville Enterprises Corporation’s intention to acquire 
Carlisle Limited Partnership No.1, the owner and operator of two electricity generation 
facilities in Ontario. 
  
This letter is to inform you that the OEB does not intend to issue a notice of review of 
the proposal. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
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